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EASTER





Dear St. Martin of Tours Families, as we move toward the culmination of Holy Week on Easter Sunday we, the staff at St. Martin of Tours, wish you well as you celebrate Jesus’ Triumphant Resurrection of Jesus from the dead together with your family. 

Remember we are to be Resurrection people who are expected to live joyfully and peacefully while constantly experiencing the real presence of the Risen Lord in of all the events of our lives.

This weekend – Good Friday through Easter Monday – it is especially important to put online learning aside and be with your family in whatever way(s) you are going to celebrate Easter while respecting the need to stay safe and stay home. 

Given Easter Weekend is a long weekend, we wanted you to know the online learning work for Tuesday April 14th through Friday April 17th will be posted the evening of Monday April 13th. 
We wish you all a Joyous Easter weekend and we’ll be back to check in ‘virtually’ on April 14th . 
Tara McEnery
Vice-Principal
